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Committee Activities to Date: 

· Held committee meeting on December 14, 2023. Next Meeting scheduled for March 27, 2024. (Both via Zoom)
· Welcomed two new editors: Celeste Hall (K12) and Chris LaFever (Ethics).
· Changed name of “School Counselors” column to “K-12 Career Development” to be more inclusive of all constituency group members.
· Added CE-earning opportunities in The Hub for recently published issues.
· Editor met with Career Convergence and CDQ editors to develop consistent policy across publications for addressing use of artificial intelligence by submitting authors.

Projected Plan/Work Completed through September 30, 2023:

· Publish Spring and Summer 2024 issues in April and July respectively and add CE opportunities to The Hub.
· Hold committee meeting scheduled for June 27 (and via Zoom) at the conference in San Diego.
· Connect with CDQ editor to coordinate reinstating “CDQ Spotlight” in each issue beginning no earlier than Fall 2024.
· Continue to review and potentially revise current categories and sections of the magazine to ensure continued relevance and alignment with organizational needs and goals.

Status of 2023-2024 issues:
· Winter 2023 – Intersection of Career and Lifestyle - published
· Spring 2024 – Career Development and Mental Health - in progress
· Summer 2024 – Emotional Intelligence - planning
· Fall 2024 – Evolving Career Paths - planning

